
 

North Allegheny Senior High School 

10375 Perry Highway 

Wexford, PA  15090-9210 

724-934-7200 

Dear Sir / Madam: 

 It is with great pleasure that I write a recommendation letter for William Kraus as he is 

applying for the Outstanding Young Citizen’s Award Scholarship. I have known William as a Latin 

student in my 11th and 12th grade classes. William has been an energetic and willing student in my 

class throughout all of the years that I’ve known him. His willingness to participate in class on a 

regular basis has never waned. 

 William’s main focus throughout his school years has been his involvement with various 

aspects of band. He also feels that his affiliation with the group has been one of the most rewarding 

and meaningful to him. William has worked with the marching band, a variety of district and county 

area band programs, as well as performance based groups associated with our school. 

 William has also given back to the school district as he has served as the student school 

board representative twice during his time at North Allegheny. Part of the job of being a school 

board representative means he is dealing with very adult topics and he provides a student voice to 

the discussion the school board is having in regards to how best serve the student body.  The above 

mentioned qualities speak volumes about William’s genuine character and the ability to balance 

school, after-school activities, and other roles and responsibilities he holds. I hope that you consider 

William Kraus to be the recipient of the Outstanding Young Citizen’s Award Scholarship.  

Sincerely, 

Connie Ramsey 


